



NEW ZEALAND NURSES' ASSOCIATION INC. WESTBROOK HOUSE, 181-183 WILLIS STREET, WELLINGTON, 1. P.O. BOX 2128, WELLINGTON, 1.

TELEGRAPHIC ADDRESS 'REGNURSE' WELLINGTON, 1.

TELEPHONE: 850-847

Address all correspondence to the Executive Director

OUR REFERENCE: 15/8/1

YOUR REFERENCE:

19 October 1982

Ms B Macfarlane Secretary The New Zealand Home Birth Association P O Box 7093 Wellesley Street Auckland

Dear Ms Macfarlane

Your letter of 6th October to the Nursing Council of New Zealand has been referred to this Association for reply.

Unfortunately the Association does not have the information as far back as you are requesting. It may be however, that it could be available from the Industrial Relations Section of the Department of Health.

I can give you the various wage rates provided for hospital board employed midwives (the maximum senior staff nurse - now staff nurse rate) for the past ten years.

1-01-72	26-10-72	11-08-73	11-02-74
\$3,555	\$ 4,188	\$4,555	\$4,761
1-07-74	9-07-75	27-01-76	14-03-77
\$5,380	\$5,840	\$6,028	\$6,390
11-10-77	17-07-78	8-12-78	3-09-79
\$8,999	\$9,364	\$10,338	\$10,803
10-11-79	1-08-80	10-11-80	11-06-81
\$11,927	\$12,404	\$14,351	\$15,069

10-11-81

\$16,455

I hope this information is of some use.

Yours sincerely

Thona leaver Shona Carey EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

sw